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May 16, 1988-

Docket Nos. 50-321 and 50-366
License Nos. DPR-57 and NPF-5 l

|-

Georgia Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. P. Mcdonald i.

Executive Vice President - !
Nuclear Operations |

P. O. Box 4545 l

Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen.

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION REGARDING ALLEGED INADEQUATE TRAINING AND !
PROCEDURES REGARDING VALVE TAGGING ACTIVITIES 1

(ALLEGATION NO. RII-88-A-0015) |

The enclosed letter to Geor a Power Company dated February 12, 1988, documents
information received by Re ion II personnel from a concerned individual. The
NRC has not made an attempt to ascertain the accuracy of the information
supplied by the individual. The enclosed concern is provided for your review
and so that you can take the appropriate action.

The enclosed information is not being placed in the Public Document Room. |

Appropriate safeguards must be applied to the enclosed information in view of
its unsubstantiated nature in order to avoid an unwarranted invasion of privacy I
or defamation of character of named individuals. !

1

The concern identified in the enclosure contains sufficient information for '

follow-up and you are recuested to initiate a review of this concern and
provide us with your find <ngs. You are requested to provide your findings to
us within 45 days of receipt of this letter. In order to ensure appropriate
protection for the information, please mark the letter with your findings as ;

containing "Information Exempt froin Disclosure Under 10 CFR 2.790(a)(6) and '

(7)." Indicate on the envelope that it is "T0 BE OPENED BY ADDRESSEE ONLY."

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me
ur Mr. Oscar DeMiranda, Enforcement and Investigation Coordination Staff, at
(404) 331-4193.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by
Virgil L. Brownlee

Virgil L. Brownlee, Chief
ReactorProjectsBranch3
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure: (See page 2)
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Geo,rgia Power Company 2 May 16, 1988
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Enclosure:
February 12, 1988, Letter to Georgia

Power Company (GPC)

cc w/ enc 1:
J. T. Beckham, Vice President, Plant Hatch
H. C. Nix, Plant Manager
0. M. Fraser, Site Quality Assurance (QA)

Supervisor
L. Gucwa, Manager, Nuclear Safety

and Licensing

bec w/o enc 1:
DRS, Technical Assistant
Hugh S. Jordan, Executive Secretary
NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
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